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Families’ Bulletin 
Week commencing Monday 28 November 2022 
 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 
 
Dear Families 
 
Happy Friday again, this term really does seem to be flying by at a rapid pace. 

 
My highlight of the week has been walking around the school talking to students about what they are learning. 
Whether it be isometric diagrams in Year 8 Design and Technology, distorted portrait photography in Year 12 or 
Year 7 students learning about economically developed and developing countries in geography. Seeing the 
engagement in lessons and the positive learning environment is great to see. 

 
A second highlight of the week has to be our fantastic Winter Concert. Over 200 students from Years 7-13 
performed side by side, learning from each other and having the confidence to share their talent to a full hall of 
families and members of the local community. The finale included two pieces from our up and coming school 
show, Grease which I am already looking forward to week beginning 6 February. Save the date in your diary, it's 
going to be a cracker! 

 
Also this week 4 students in Year 10, Darcy, Xander, Melissa and Pippa took part in the Young Chef competition 
organised by the Rotary club under the expertise of Mrs Slater and our food team. We are really grateful to the 
Rotary for supporting our students and providing these opportunities for them to learn from industry experts and 
excel in something they really enjoy. Imberhorne came out as eventual winners on this occasion but I know our 
students gained a huge amount from the experience. 

 
Trips this week have included Year 13 Travel and Tourism students on a visit to Holmbush Paintball to complete a 
unit on event management and Year 10 went to the theatre in the West End, to see a production of ‘Come from 
Away’ as part of their course. 

 
Finally, I would like to thank you again for your support with our Children in Need non-uniform day last week. We 
raised a total of £880.00! 
 
Jo Meloni  
Headteacher 
 

Value of the week - EQUALITY   

 

 

We have chosen this week’s value which is a timely reflection of students' discussions in Learning for Life this week 
around equal rights and cultural differences focusing on Qatar World Cup. These words from Nelson Mandela 
might be a good opportunity to pause and think this coming week. 

 
“Remember that hope is a powerful weapon even when all else is lost”.  
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Key Dates 

Mon 28 Nov – Thurs 1 Dec Year 13 Mock Exams 
Tuesday 29 November  Year 9 Forest School trip to Gravetye Manor Woods 
Thursday 1 December  Sixth Form Meet the Tutor Evening 
Wednesday 7 December Observatory Evening – 7.00pm-9.00pm 
Tuesday 13 December  Year 7 Celebration Assembly – 8.55am – 7EWY,7FSH,7HMY,7KHL and 7RHN 
Wednesday 14 December Year 7 Celebration Assembly – 9.05am – JEMA,7KPY,7SCT,7SDT and 7SSG 
Thursday 15 December  Carol Service – St Swithun’s Church 
Friday 16 December  Last Day of Term 
Friday 10 February   Year’s 7 to 9 – Influenza Vaccination Programme 

 
Remember you can see the full parents’ calendar here 

                                                                         

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

 

We offer a wide range of after school activities at Sackville.  You can browse through all the clubs HERE.   
If you have any questions regarding a particular activity, please contact the member of staff who is running the 
club. 

Hot Chocolate with the Head 

 

 

 

 

It was cheers all round for Hot Choc Friday today as I welcomed Freddie, George, Scarlett, Emily, Beth and Charlie. 
The Sackville values they were nominated by their teachers for were Resilience, Kindness, Teamwork and 
Leadership.  
 
Well done everyone. 
 

 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/calendar/parents-calendar/
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Extra-Curricular-Enrichment-Autumn-Term-2022-2.pdf
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Safeguarding and Online Safety 

   

Online Safety – Mr Kevin Treen 

LGFL have created an excellent portal area for parents regarding keeping children safe online with links and video 
support.  This is really worth all parents checking this out and having conversations with your child to understand 
what they are doing online and how to have some of those difficult conversations. 
 
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/ 
 
 

Wellbeing  

 

I'm channelling my inner teacher now and checking up to see if you did the task I set last week, you can call it 
homework if you like....! How many of you took part in World Hello Day on Monday? If you did, what impact did it 
have on you and your mood Monday? If you didn't, why not? Either way, could you set yourself the same 
challenge, but every day?! 

 
I can hardly believe that 
next week heralds the 
beginning of December 
and for some of us this 
coming weekend marks 
the beginning of Advent 
and the countdown to 
Christmas. This month's 
Action for Happiness 
Calendar theme is Do 
Good December. It is jam 
packed full of feel good 
ideas that will make you 
feel good and those in 
your family and local 
community. I know that 
the local food bank have 
a Christmas item appeal 
at the moment, 
supporting them would 
tie in with Sunday 11th's 
action. 
 

Hannah Nibloe 
 
 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/
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Vacancies 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Please follow the appropriate link to view any current vacancies within teaching and support staff areas of the 
school. 

 
 
 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/why-choose-sackville/teaching-vacancies/
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/vacancies/


Sackville School Families’ Bulletin page 5 

External Clubs, Events and Services  

 

UKSA Sports Camp 

 

 


